
Three Saints Orthodox Church presents: 
The 2024 Annual  St. Nicholas Day-  

Saint Tikhon’s Seminary Benefit Concert 

 

Please join us on Sunday, December 8th, 2024 for 
a joyful pre-holiday concert performed by the seminarians of  
St. Tikhon’s Seminary, singing the sacred songs of the season. 

The concert will begin at 4 PM, with a reception to follow. 
 

At Three Saints Orthodox Church 
26 Howard Avenue, Ansonia, CT 06401 

 

Tax-deductible donations, made out to Three Saints, may be sent to: 
 

Three Saints Orthodox Church  
C/O Dn. Peter Romanovsky 

26 Howard Ave. 
Ansonia CT, 06401 

 

For more information please email  
Dn. Peter at: pwromanovsky89@gmail.com 


